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NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF JUSTICE EXAMINES MIGRANT LABOR 

TRAFFICKING IN AGRICULTURAL COMMUNITIES 

 

          WASHINGTON – The Office of Justice Programs’ National Institute of Justice today 

published an article discussing the key findings of an NIJ-funded study of labor trafficking 

among migrant farmworkers in North Carolina. Using a combination of analytical techniques, 

researchers examined and analyzed the presence of labor trafficking in the state’s agricultural 

sector. Notably, the study examined the abuse experienced by migrants, both documented and 

undocumented, and the relationship between their immigration status and mistreatment. 

 

          TITLE:        Migrant Farm Labor Trafficking in North Carolina: Pinning Down 

Elusive Data 

 

     AUTHOR:       National Institute of Justice 

 

           HERE:        https://nij.ojp.gov/topics/articles/migrant-farm-labor-trafficking-north-

carolina-pinning-down-elusive-data 

 

To receive notifications of new NIJ publications, register here. 

 

The Office of Justice Programs, directed by Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

Katharine T. Sullivan, provides federal leadership, grants, training and technical assistance, and 

other resources to improve the nation’s capacity to prevent and reduce crime, assist victims and 

enhance the rule of law by strengthening the criminal and juvenile justice systems. More 

information about OJP and its components can be found at www.ojp.gov. 

 

The year 2020 marks the 150th anniversary of the Department of Justice. Learn more 

about the history of our agency at www.Justice.gov/Celebrating150Years.                                                        
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